From: Crispin, Sgt Michael P (MEB-A G4 MT NCO) 
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2009 5:05 AM
To: jnatale 
Subject: Thank You!
Mr. Natale,

On behalf of myself and all the Marines in my shop we would like to extend our sincere thanks to you and your troop support team for your VERY thoughtful and VERY generous package!! You and your team went above and beyond with everything you put in that package! You put a lot of smiles on everyone’s faces here! It is an awesome feeling to know that there are such wonderful and caring people back in the states that really care and appreciate what we are doing here! And in regards to your letter in the package I most certainly remember who you are! I never forgot! Haha I don’t have any pictures to upload at this time but my dad said you like to receive pictures so as soon as I can I will try and send some to you! Again I would like to say THANK YOU! and keep up the good work because you make everyones load out here that much lighter with what you do for us! God Bless you ALL! God Bless America and take care!

Semper Fi

Sgt Crispin, Michael P.

R/

Sgt Crispin, M.P.

2D MEB G-4 MT

Camp Leatherneck, Afghanistan

